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 Council Corner

The Voice of Maybee has not been published for the past four months because of a few
computer problems and mainly because of the lack of an editor.  When Mary Gaylor passed
away in November of last year we continued to try and put together a paper for the residents
of Maybee.  Because of all that has been going on time seemed to be in short supply.  The
village would appreciate anyone with a few extra hours a month to step forward and take over
the paper.  For the past twenty years the paper has had two editors.  Sandra Lentner and
Mary Gaylor.  If you would like to know more about the low paying job call the village office
and talk to Julie (587-2900).  

Since April the new slide and merry-go-round have been installed at the park and the rocket
ship has been repaired.  The two new concrete dugouts have been build and painted at the
Stoneco ballfield and with the blue color they sure stand out.  Also at the park with the help of
Woodchuck Tree Service 64 cottonwood trees that were growing in the creek on the North
side of the park were taken down.  They were then cut up and removed thanks to B.M.F.
Welding.  George Miller Excavating then came in to clear out the area so we could get to the
stumps.  Finally Stoneco sent over their very large excavator to remove all 64 stumps some of
which were over two foot in diameter.  Last weekend workers from the JAWS program (Jail
Alternative Work Service) started setting posts for a new fence along the property line.  We
can only imagine how much it would cost to pay for the removal of that many trees, some
over 100 feet tall,  if we did not have local businesses to step up and do it as a community
service.

 For an up-date on the new building,  all of the doors and windows have been replaced, the
new floor in the back of the building is in,  the divider walls are all roughed in, the cracks in the
blocks  have  been  repaired  and  the  utilities  have  all  been installed.   We do  not  have  a
completion date yet but things are moving at a very fast pace. 

Things that are still on the table are repairs to the culvert on Blazer road, curb repair (if we
can find a company that will do it) crack sealing the rest of the roads and putting up all the
new Christmas decorations.  For a little town we sure have a lot going on.  Our new slogan,
                               “Maybee, the best kept secret in Monroe County”      

The Library Table     734-587-3680

http://monroe.lib.mi.us/maybee-branch-library

9060 Raisin St. Maybee, MI 48159-0165  Hours open

Mon: 12:00 pm-8:00 pm  Tue: 12:00 pm-5:00 pm  Thu: 9:00 am-1:00 pm

Fri: 9:00 am-5:00 pm  Sat: 9:00 am-2:00 pm

Maybee Branch Library For special events go to the Maybee Library website.


